
This is monstrous, this is inhuman. The rights and lives this would destroy is clearly evident. The agenda at yesterday's hearing was 
not hidden and greatly insulting. This tax would destroy local wake boat dealerships like NorthWest Boat Sports and Active Water 
Sports. The people in this industry and represent the wake boat community are amazing and would love to shed light on wake boats 
and be cooperaive in a fair and safe future. I tuned into HB 2734 at yesterdays public hearing and after counting, there were exactly 
ZERO people in support of HB 2734. So this HB is non vital. This tax would put so many families into unemployment so you tell me 
if that is "fair"... To ONLY tax wake boats is idiotic and again, insulting. Please take my testimony greatly into account. As someone 
who has boated in the Newberg pool for over 20 years, I can tell right from wrong... Thank you.. please email me if I can be used at 
a higher extent to work towards a more mutual future for all water craft users on the willamette.. This testimony was strongly worde 
and not meant to put down any side, it was meant to be calculated and show right from wrong. Thank you. 


